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From: Rhonda Pincott

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Fw: Against extension of State of Emergency
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 6:29:28 PM

To Whom it May Concern,
| write in respect to the proposed extension of the State of Emergency for Queensland.

| oppose this extension on numerous grounds

1. True figures of COVID related deaths have not been made available and what has
been reported has been distorted as can be seen by the recent ABS data.

2. Current restrictions have caused undue hardship on individuals, families,
communities and businesses.

3. Current restrictions have also caused segregation and discrimination which | would
have considered to be Un Australian and it breaks my heart to bear witness to this.

4. What has been lost is getting to the point of not being recoverable - the loss to the
economy but more importantly the level of anxiety in our children has not been
never seen for many generations.

5. Wearing a mask of which the Science has never actually supported has had the
impact of a huge increase in health issues specific to their use. In addition they are
NOT fit-for-purpose!

6. As the spread of Omicron, which appears to be for almost all a mild cold hardly
qualifies as an Emergency.

7. We are at risk of creating a society whereby it is not acceptable to have so much as a
sore throat.

8. Not allowing the unvaccinated to work whereby, especially on QLD, it has been
shown that it is NOT the unvaccinated who spread COVID.

9. There is ample research to show the vaccine injury/ adverse reactions are significant
and may well be life-long. To mandate a vaccine could be akin to 'murder'. | would
like to believe this is an exaggeration however, sadly, history may determine it to be
the truth.

10. In the entire two years of the (supposed) epidemic not once has the QLD or Federal
Government promoted healthy practices such as exercise and/or a healthy diet to
build up one's immune system. Why it that?

11. To deny me with my 40 years of teaching experience the right to teach and continue
to education Australian children is shameful - | would have thought highly trained
expert teachers would be hard to find but apparently this Government has
suggested this is not the case. To suggest | would put a child's life at risk is incredibly
offensive and in fact unforgivable. Shame on you.

12. As the spread of Omicron, which appears to be, for almost all, a mild cold hardly
qualifies as an Emergency.
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Sincerely
Rhonda Pincott
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